
Sunnysidekeren 
replied 
11 hours ago 
To:"PDC Support" <pdc@pdc.wa.gov> 

External Email 
I am writing to address the allegations made by Michelle Perry in PDC Case Number 
143910.  

First and foremost, I categorically deny all of Michelle Perry's accusations. I want to 
clarify that one of the photos she attached to her complaint was taken at an event 
hosted by Victory City Church, a local community organization in Sunnyside. I had no 
involvement with this event, and any suggestion otherwise is entirely false. 

I would like to bring to your attention that all the QR codes mentioned in the complaint 
do not link to my campaign information. They, in fact, belong to another candidate.  

I deny all accusations of violating RCW 42.17A.235 and .240. I take compliance with 
campaign finance laws seriously. My campaign finance reports are up to date, 
accurate, and submitted.  I am fully committed to complying with all regulations. 

I appreciate your attention to this matter and want to assure the Public Disclosure 
Commission that I am fully committed to complying with all campaign finance laws and 
regulations. 

If there are any additional documents or information required from my end to resolve 
this matter satisfactorily, please do not hesitate to contact me. I am committed to 
complete transparency and cooperation throughout this process. 

Thank you for your understanding and prompt attention to this issue. 

Sincerely, Keren J. Vazquez 

 
 

https://wapdc.freshdesk.com/a/contacts/13068081568

